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Sunday 10th October 2021 
Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B  
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LIVE STREAMING 

Please go to the parish website www.cpp.org.uk/ to join us for live streamed Masses and prayers. 

You can also catch up on streamed Masses by going to our channel on YouTube cpp weybridge 

 

 

Parish Bank Details 

For online contributions 

Name: RCD A&B CPP Weybridge 

Sort Code: 40 – 05 - 20 

A/C No: 8107 7201 

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. Collection, Mass Stipend, 

Parish Charity: DBA (Don Bosco Ashalayam) or TCP (The Clubhouse Project). 

Any queries, please e-mail:  weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
http://www.cpp.org.uk/
http://www.cpp.org.uk/
mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk


CHRIST THE PRINCE OF PEACE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Priests’ House, Portmore Way, Weybridge, Surrey, KT13 8JD  

email weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk  
website http://www.cpp.org.uk/   

twitter  @CPPweybridge 

 
T h e  D i o c e s e  o f  A r u n d e l  &  B r i g h t o n  i s  a  R e g i s t e r e d  C h a r i t y  N o .  2 5 2 8 7 8  

 

 

Lifting of Restrictions 

Live singing is now permitted in church, parishioners are permitted to receive the Eucharist on the 

tongue, and social distancing requirements have been relaxed.  

The bishop recommends that parishioners continue to wear masks during Mass.  

 

Second Collection for PACT (Prisons Week) 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

Saturday 9th October, 6 pm: Richard Doyle RIP 

Sunday 10th October, 9 am: Intentions of the Lis family;  

10.30 am: Margaret Kearney RIP; 

6 pm: People of the Parish 

Monday 11th October, 10 am: Maura Egan RIP 

Tuesday 12th October, 10 am: Cyril Ondatto RIP 

Wednesday 13th October, 12 noon: Nick Harvey RIP 

Thursday 14th October, 7.30 pm: Intentions of Betty Barrett 

Friday 15th October, 12 noon: In Thanksgiving – Regina Lambert & family 

Saturday 16th October, 6 pm: Intentions of Didier & Francoise Borderon 

Sunday 17th October, 9 am: Nancy Cousins RIP;  

10.30 am: People of the Parish; 

6 pm: Intentions of Caroline Packham 

 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP  

Thursdays 8:00 pm after 7:30 pm Mass 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

We are reducing the hours of Eucharistic Adoration during October.  

The times of Adoration for the next few weeks will be:  

Monday and Tuesday 3:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Wednesday and Friday 11:00 am - 12:00 noon 

 

ROSARY 

Monday - Saturday at 9:10 am  
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ST MARTIN'S REPOSITORY  

The repository shop is now open after all Masses although there may be a limited service after the Sunday 

evening Mass. In view of the current Covid situation the windows and the door will stay open, and entry 

restricted to a maximum of three persons at any one time. Wearing of masks is recommended for the time 

being. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 10th October – Youth Groups 

Tuesday 12th October – Confirmation 2022 meeting candidates and parents 

Monday 18th October – The Clubhouse Project (TCP) dinner at la Casa 

Saturday 30th October – Thursday 4th November – Parish Pilgrimage to Corinth and Athens 

Young families 

Saturday 6th November – Young families “All Saints Celebration” 

The live streamed Mass each weekend is the 10:30 am Sunday Mass. 

We also live stream Mass from Monday to Friday, and the rosary Monday to Saturday. 

CPP Young Families Group (for children below 7 years old)  

The needs to balance family time and work plus external pressures all make it more challenging for young 

families to have an active life in the parish. At CPP, driven by our vision, we are looking at ways of 

bringing young families together to collectively support each other and more importantly, give them a 

platform to contribute to the growth of the parish.  

To that effect, the CPP Young family’s group has been created and will be holding its first event on 

Saturday 6thNovember in the Parish Hall, 10:30am to 12:30pm. This will be an ‘All Saints Day’ get together 

for parents and their children. The children can come with a drawing of their favorite saint to be displayed 

in the hall - or better still dressed up as their favourite saint! Drinks and snacks will be provided. For more 

information about the event or how to get involved with the group, please 

emailcppyoungfamilies@gmail.com 
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Invite someone to an Alpha faith booster this Autumn 

Do you know someone you feel could do with a Christian faith booster this autumn? 

Someone in your family or perhaps a friend who may benefit from learning about our Christian faith?Why 

not invite them give Alpha a try? Alpha is a series of courses held in a friendly, inclusive atmosphere 

where we can discover or strengthen our faith. We share a meal together, watch an Alpha video and join 

into discussion groups to talk about what we have seen. It’s a great chance to explore more about our 

faith, encounter Christ and to make new friends. Please have a look at this 1 minute invitation video.   

Our next Alpha Course will run between 13th October – 15th December, every Wednesday at 7.30 pm, in 

the Parish Hall. The course is free of charge. There will be a Taster Session on 13th October at 7.30 pm 

with no obligation to attend the course. 

Please think about a friend or family member who could benefit. You could really change someone’s 

life. Or come and join us yourself! To join, please RSVP at cppalpha2017@gmail.com . 

 

 
The Clubhouse Project – our home charity 

A life-skills day service for local young adults with learning disabilities 

Jazz Dinner at La Case 

Join us at La Casa restaurant, Weybridge on Monday 18 October, 7:00 pm – 10:30 pm for dinner and live 

jazz from international jazz vocalist Sarah Martin. 

·     £30 per head, includes choice of main course, dessert, and coffee.  (Drinks not included) 

·     To book, please email cpptcp@gmail.com or call Liz on 07850 692 616.  

Tables of any number can be accommodated 

·     Payment to CPP bank account ref. TCP La Casa or by cheque to Parish Office 

Book early – this is sure to be a sell out once again! 

 

Just Water - a webinar with Professor Christiana Zenner 

Monday 11 October, 7 - 8.30 pm 
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If you care about climate change and the environment, you will welcome this chance to learn more 

about water - and how the use and abuse of it affects the world - in a webinar with Professor Christiana 

Zenner, author of Just Water: Theology, Ethics and Global Fresh Water (2018). 

Christiana is Associate Professor of Theology, Science and Ethics in the Department of Theology at 

Fordham University. Her research into emerging and established fresh water ethics intersects with 

ecological theory, religious ecologies, developments in the earth sciences, and the ecological turn in 

Catholic social teaching. This event is being offered in the run up to COP26, the UN Conference on 

Climate Change hosted by the UK in November. Please click here to register your place. To find out 

more visit the NBCW website or contact Diocesan Link, Sue Petritz. 

 

 
 

CONFIRMATION 

If you are in year 10 or above and would like to know more about the Sacrament of Confirmation please 

attend our information evening on Tuesday 12th October, in the parish hall. This evening is for candidates 

and parents. Application forms on the parish website (under spiritual life). 

 

Youth Group Our Parish youth group is returning. If you are currently in secondary 

school please come along to our first get together - this Sunday 10th October at 5.15pm. We will meet in 

the hall, sing the hymns for the 6pm Mass and then play games and eat pizza together after Mass. Those 

in year 7-9 will stay until 8pm, and those in year 10-13 until 8.30pm. The format will change after this 

first session, as the younger group will meet before Mass, and the older group after Mass. We will be 

meeting in the second Sunday of every month, and we are also planning activities, workshops, and 

pilgrimages for the holidays. For more information e-mail Maria cppyouthleader@gmail.com 
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St. Teresa of Avila (1515-1582) 15th October 

As a woman, Teresa stood on her own two feet, even in the man's world of her time. She was "her own 

woman," entering the Carmelites despite strong opposition from her father. She is a person wrapped not 

so much in silence as in mystery. Beautiful, talented, outgoing, adaptable, affectionate, courageous, 

enthusiastic, she was totally human. She founded over a half-dozen new monasteries. She travelled, 

wrote, fought—always to renew, to reform. In her self, in her prayer, in her life, in her efforts to reform, 

in all the people she touched, she was a woman for others, a woman who inspired and gave life. Her 

writings, especially The Way of Perfection and The Interior Castle, have helped generations of believers.  

 

 

 

CPP Encounter for Parents Course Over the last few years, we have seen the need to help parents be more 

prepared for teaching and sharing the faith with their children. The request has come from Pope Francis, 

the diocese, and some parents. We have designed a very informative three session course for parents to 

take place in October and November. The first session will be this Friday 15th from 7:30 pm – 8:45 

pm October in the church. (Registration from 7pm) The course is open to all parents of young children, 

but it will be a requirement for parents who hope to enrol their child on the next First Holy Communion 

Programme. At the end of the course (assuming attendance at all three sessions) parents will be awarded 

the CPP Encounter Certificate which will allow them to enrol their children on the First Holy 

Communion Programme. Unless at least one parent has the certificate, the parents will have to wait until 

completing the next “Encounter” course in autumn 2022 before that they can enrol the child for First 

Holy. This course will not be live streamed. For more information cppencounter@gmail.com 

 

Catholic Women’s League  

Tuesday 12th October 2:00 pm in Canon Francis room 
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Come, Follow Me 

Perhaps we know the story of the rich, young man well, but listen to it with new ears this weekend.   

The young man, living well by the commandments, encounters Christ and is challenged to "Go, sell what 

you have, and give to the poor... then come, follow me." 

"Indeed," St. Paul tells us, "the word of God is living and effective, sharper than any two-edged sword" 

(Heb. 4:12-13).  The words of Jesus cut to the heart of this young man, who wants to follow a series of 

rules and check the boxes instead of participating in a life-giving relationship with Christ.   

We don't know if the young man stayed away from Christ for good or if he eventually returned.  Jesus 

allows him to walk away, respecting his freedom.  That same open door is available to us.  How will we 

respond? 

Get a glimpse of how Catholics view the life lived in Christ and how we live this out in society here in 

this short clip with Matt Nelson from our newest series, Catholicism 101: 

 
Your parish has gifted you access to all of Word on Fire's videos! 
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